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From: rosalba zingarelli [mailto:rosalbazingarelli@yahoo.ca] ITEM - I

Sent: August-31-16 1:27 PM
To: Rossi, Melissa; Uyeyama, Grant; MacKenzie, John; Kiru, Bill; DeFrancesca, Rosanna;

DevelopmentPlanningi@vaughan.ca; DiGirolamo, Diana
Subject: RE: File Numbers: Z.16.010 and 19T-16V002 File Name: 17 Millwood Parkway,

Centra (BT1) Inc.

To whom it may concern,

We reside on Hailsham Crt and these are our thoughts and concerns regarding the proposal set
forth by the developer for the above mentioned property on #17 Millwood Parkway.

Increase the distance of the homes backing onto MHailsham CRT.

2. Reduced density (fewer homes to better fit with the lower density in the neighbourhood).
We absolutely oppose the creation of a court off of Millwood Parkway.

3. We strongly oppose the destruction of the mature existing trees that are part of the

precious greenbelt that beautify our Vaughan community. (i.e. maintain buffer around N

and W perimeter to maintain existing trees)

-

Our concern is that the proposed plan is based on the developer's interest in financial gain only
as opposed to the benefit of the community at large. Our green space is becoming more and
more scarce and we believe that this will set a precedence for future destruction of our limited

green beit.

Regards,

Rosalba Zingarelli



